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Malcolm Residents 

 

VILLAGE WEBSITE - Check out the Village’s new website at Malcolm.ne.gov.  When you get to the 

site click on “Subscribe to Receive News & Alerts via Text and/or Email!” at the very top.  Enter your 

name and phone or email address to receive text messages or emails to stay updated as to what is 

happening in Malcolm, as far as water main breaks, street closures or repairs, when the bridge on 105th 

will be completed and anything else that happens in Malcolm.    

 

CHICKENS - At the September 6, 2023, Village Board Meeting, the Board approved Ordinance 2023-

06, which allows 6 chickens instead of 3 chickens which the original Ordinance allowed.   

 

Please remember that if you own chickens or dogs, they need to be licensed through the Village Office. 

Dogs also need a certificate of Rabies Vaccinations to submit with the dog application. 

 

HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION EVENTS - If you have any hazardous waste that you would 

like to get rid of safely, Lincoln’s Hazardous Waste Center will have a collection event on Friday, 

October 6 from 2-6 p.m. at the Raymond Fire Station located at 410 West Raymond Road in Raymond or 

a collection event will be held on Saturday, October 7 from 9 a.m. – 1 p.m. located at 4375 South 33rd Ct., 

in Lincoln.  If you have any questions, please call (402) 441-8021. 

 

BRIDGE – As you can see the bridge is being built on 105th, anticipated completion date is March 2024 

depending on winter weather conditions. 

 

BUILDING PERMITS – All residents living within the Village limits and/or within the one-mile 

jurisdiction of the Village of Malcolm are required to apply for a building permit through the Malcolm 

Village Office for ALL PROJECTS.  Building permit forms as well as the Malcolm Municipal Code can 

be found on our website at Malcolm.ne.gov.  Chapter 9 informs you of which projects need a building 

permit and which projects are exempt from a building permit.  Chapter 12 informs you of the Zoning 

Regulations and setbacks required for your project(s). 

 

CHRISTMAS HOUSE DECORATING CONTEST – It’s time to start planning for the “Christmas 

House Decorating Contest”. More information will be sent in the November residential letter. 

 

Village Board meetings as well as the Malcolm Planning Commission meetings are open to the public, 

your input is very important to the continued growth and everyday concerns of the Village.  The Board 

cannot help with any problems that might arise within the Village unless you bring the problems or 

concerns to the Board.  The Village Board meetings are held on the first Wednesday of each month, 

beginning at 7:00 p.m.  The Malcolm Planning Commission meetings are held on the last Wednesday of 

each month, beginning at 7:00 p.m.  Both meetings are held at the Village Hall located at 137 E. 2nd 

Street, Malcolm, NE. 

 

 

The Malcolm Village Board 


